Marsh Lake Local Advisory Council

September 25, 2006
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To: Deana Lemke [ EXHIBIT Cb-3

Executive Secretary i T SNTERED BY YRS
Yukon Utilities Board b Marsh Lk Lac oS/
PO Box 31728 A —
Whitehorse, Yukon Y1A 613

RE: Board Order 2006-6, Review of Yukon Energy Corporation 20-year Resource
Plan

Dear Ms. Lemke:

Further to the Board’s Rules of Practice, this letter is to advise the Board that the
Marsh Lake Local Advisory Council (MLLAC), has retained the services of four
individuals to consult on behalf of the residents for Marsh Lake on this matter.
They are:

Mr. Ian Pumphrey of Environmental and Administrative Services Yukon
Mr. Paul Sparling of White Mountain Consulting

Mr. John Streicker of One Fish Geomatics

Mr. Stu Withers
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Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 867.660-
4600 or mike@datapathsystems.net

Regards,
% W

Mike Larsen
Councilor

Cc: Interested parties



